
Chestnut class

Maths

This week in maths we have continued 
to look at shapes. Children have 

discussed the different properties of 
shapes including vertices and line of 

symmetry  

English 

This week we have been reading The 
Velveteen Rabbit. The children have 

enjoyed listening to the story and talking 
about words they have not heard before. 
Children have also been looking at nouns 

and verbs.

Topic 

This week we have been looking at light 
and shadows. Children investigated with 

torches how to make light. We also 
celebrated Chinese new year. Children 

enjoyed making lanterns and eating 
fortune cookies 

Reminders

If you have not done already please can you return the parents evening slips with your 
preferred time. Please remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. 

Our library day is Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. We also 
have forest school on Tuesday so please remember to send the children's wellies into 

school. Have a good weekend 

Head teacher awards

Well done to David for gaining the 
head teacher award.

Well done to Jacob for gaining the 
head teacher award

Well done to Harry for gaining the 
being helpful award 

Exciting times 

As chestnut class are processing 
through team 3 we are now going to 

introduce a new exciting reward 
system. 


